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Our Ref:  SLT/DMC 
 
29th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Planned Industrial Strike Action 
 
I am sure you are aware that two further days of industrial action are planned for Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th 
July next week.  At this time, there is no indication of any plans to rescind the planned action and therefore the 
following provisional arrangements have been put in place. 
 
School will be open on Wednesday 5th July for Year 7 and Year 10 students only 
 
School will be open on Friday 7th July for Year 8 and Year 10 students only 
 
Remote learning will be provided for students on Tuesday 4th July and emailed to parent/carers that evening, 
which must be completed on the days students are not in school. 
 
Families of any students with an EHCP or looked after child can book a place at school for the two days by 
contacting Mrs McKinna (dawn.mckinna@consilium-at.com). 
 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, a grab bag will be provided which can be collected from reception 
at 11am on the required day. If your child would like a grab bag, please contact Mrs McKinna 
(dawn.mckinna@consilium-at.com) no later than 1 pm on Tuesday 4th July. 
 
School will be open as normal for all students on Monday 3rd, Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th July.  
 
I appreciate the industrial action next week will cause disruption to families and can only apologise for any 
inconvenience; as a school we are making the most of the resources we will have available. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your understanding.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Colin Abraham 
Deputy Headteacher 
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